
Oelwein Public Library Minutes – August 9, 2022 

The Oelwein Public Library Board of Trustees met on Tuesday, August 9, 2022 at 5:15 p.m. at the Oelwein Public 

Library. 

Present: VanDenHul, Mars, Payne, Macken 

Absent: Ingersoll, Berryman, Kerns 

                                                            No meeting due to lack of quorum. 

Director’s Report –   

 Outdoor Sign – One of the display panels is out of order. After 10 years, parts for this sign are no longer 

produced. The library’s sign is 15 years old. Nagle Sign will be sending a quote for a replacement sign for 

the board to consider. 

 Car Charging Station – Livingston Energy sent a replacement for the malfunctioning station. Ken’s 

Electric installed the replacement. An EVCharging Station educational event is schedule in September. 

 Teacher Welcome Bags – The library contributed to the new teacher welcome bags. 

 Sprinkler Test – Blackhawk Sprinkler performed the quarterly test. 

 Director’s Vacation – The director will be on vacation from September 6-16. 

 

Bills Approved –  The bills were signed. 

 

The next meeting will be Tuesday, September 20 at 5:15. 

 


